
To:      Our Valued Customers      May 14, 2025 

From:  Michael Whiteside, President 

Re:      Rescinding of May 20, 2025 Price increase - Canada  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Due to the recent tariff announcements, MIFAB is rescinding our previously announced  

May 20, 2025 price increase for the MPB, TDSD, TDPC, TD and TDSS price books. 

 

For these five above mentioned price books, MIFAB will continue to transact at the April 

17, 2025 List and Net prices. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and understanding in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michael Whiteside 

President 

TEL:  773-341-3030 
  FAX: 773-341-3046 
    TOLL FREE: 1-800-465-2736 
     WEBSITE: www.mifab.com 
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